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CHANGE IN HOURS OF OPERATION FOR 

THE NEW CASTLE COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT 

 

Effective Monday, December 4, 2017, Superior Court’s hours of operation, in New 

Castle County, will be from 8:30 am to 4:30 pm.  This change in the hours of 

operation will bring the Superior Court in line with the other courts located in the 

Leonard L. Williams Justice Center, as well as provide statewide consistency of 

Superior Court’s hours of operation. 

 

Notices will be posted in the Leonard L. Williams Justice Center informing the 

public of the change in hours of operation. 

 


